
Contact: 

12-27-2022 

Project Status and Estimated Costs* 

Design: Ongoing -- completion early 2023 $       1.9 Million 

Right of Way: Within existing —     

Construction: Funded - early 2024 $       3.7 Million 

 

Robinson Street (S.R. 526) 
Improvements 

from Mills Avenue  (S.R. 15) to Maguire Boulevard/

North Crystal Lake Drive 

Financial Project Identification (FPID) No.: 447106-2  

Orange County 

CFLRoads.com 

 Joseph Fontanelli 
FDOT Project Manager 

386-943-5234 
Joseph.Fontanelli@dot.state.fl.us  

Contact: 

*subject to change 

Project Description 

The Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT) proposes corridor improvements along Robinson Street (State 

Road (S.R.) 526) from Mills Avenue (S.R. 15) to Maguire Boulevard/North Crystal Lake Drive in Orlando to enhance 

safety and efficiency. 

The project is considering changes to the roadway configuration to encourage slower speeds and improve 

accommodations for pedestrians. The corridor would have one travel lane in each direction, separated by a center  

two-way left turn lane between Mills Avenue and Hampton Avenue. Raised medians with openings for left turns will be 

constructed between Hampton Avenue and Festival Way. The entire corridor will be repaved. 

On-street parking areas will be provided on westbound Robinson Street between Altaloma Avenue and Hampton 

Avenue, and on eastbound Robinson Street near Primrose Drive and near Festival Way.  Curb extensions are 

planned to help define the  on-street parking areas. Pedestrian safety will be enhanced with improved crosswalks, and 

reconstructed sidewalk and curb ramps. 

Proposed Typical Section from Mills Ave to Primrose Drive 
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